
I'm writing to urge Mendocino County Board of Supervisors to consider implementing some 

restrictions to our county's borders to protect our residents from further exposure to Corona 

Virus. Fortunately there is no known community spread here in this county yet so if we adopt a 

14 day quarantine on all people entering our county perhaps we can stop it from happening here. 

Trinity County has enacted this in their county. The general public should shelter in place in their 

own counties until the threat is over. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this. 

 

Kathleen Perry  

 

Ukiah 

 




